NOTICE OF INTENTION TO AMEND THE CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE FOR THE NAPA-VALLEJO WASTE MANAGEMENT AUTHORITY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Napa-Vallejo Waste Management Authority, a joint powers agency comprised of a portion of the County of Napa, and the Cities of Napa, Vallejo (Solano County), and American Canyon, acting within the Service Area as set forth in the Joint Powers Agreement comprised of portions of Napa and Solano Counties, intends, on or after October 2, 2008, to consider amending its Conflict of Interest Code approved in September of 2004.  Pursuant to Government Code sections 87300 - 87302 and 87306, and to conform to the current operations of the Authority in serving as the coordinator of solid waste management services for the member jurisdictions, the amended Conflict of Interest Code will update disclosure categories of those officers, employees and consultants of the Authority who must disclose certain investments, income, interests in real property and business positions, and who must disqualify themselves from making or participating in the making of governmental decisions affecting those interests.


A written comment period of not less than 45 days has been established commencing on Tuesday, October 14, 2008, and terminating on Friday, November 28, 2008.  Any interested person may present written comments concerning the proposed amended Conflict of Interest Code no later than October 14, 2008, to the Napa-Vallejo Waste Management Authority at the Authority's address noted below.  No public hearing on this matter will be held unless any interested person or his or her representative requests, no later than 15 days prior to the close of the written comment period, requests that such a public hearing be held.

The Napa-Vallejo Waste Management Authority has prepared and incorporated into the proposed amended Conflict of Interest Code as an attachment a written explanation of the reasons for the amended Code, its designations and disclosure responsibilities, and has available all of the information upon which the proposed amendments are based.  Copies of the proposed amended Conflict of Interest Code and the information upon which the proposed amendments are based may be obtained from the Authority Secretary at the Authority's address noted below.  Telephone inquiries should be made to the Authority's Secretary at (707) 253-4471 or to the Agency's Legal Counsel at (707) 299-1479.


Agency Address (Secretary): 

1195 Third Street, Room 101, Napa, California 94559


Date:  





Attest:  ________________



Steve Lederer, Secretary of the

Napa-Vallejo Waste Management Authority
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Vallejo Times Herald on October 13, 2008
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Napa-Vallejo Waste Management Authority, 1195 Third Street., Suite 101, Napa, CA 94559
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